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Over the last two weeks I have continued to receive notifications of various resolutions being passed 
on other campuses, specifically ones supporting undocumented students and opposing to the 
proposed tuition increase. Other conversations on the Senate Chairs’ listserve have included 
discussions regarding campus responses to the Quantitative Reasoning Task Force Report and the ways 
in which Enrollment Management is organized on campuses across the system.  
 
For the 7 February meeting, SenEx has decided to remove the “Proposal for Calendar Change” 
discussion from the agenda (this item has been listed for the last several Senate meetings).  In 
researching this issue, it has become clear that making such a change would be an extremely complex 
undertaking.  During the development of the current perpetual calendar system (instituted in 2013/14) 
these many difficulties became clear.  No alteration to Fall Break was made at that time.  I will continue 
to research this concern, in consultation with Beth Wilson, who brought this to the Senate’s attention, 
and we will determine together any possible future steps regarding this issue. 

 
 
 
 


